
NO-SIL
Silicone free 

tyre shine and 
rubber conditioner

NO SILICONE 

Use on tyres, 
dashboards, rubber 
mats and any plastic 
surface to give a wet 
look, low gloss sheen.

Does not contain 
aromatic hydrocarbons, 
alkalis, chlorinated 
solvents. 

Non flammable.

All cleaning agents are 
bio-degradable.

WARNING
May cause eye irritation.
Keep out of reach of 
children.

FIRST AID
IF SWALLOWED: Rinse 
mouth. Do NOT induce 
vomiting. 
Call a POISON CENTER 
(Australia 13 1126) or a 
doctor if you feel unwell.
IF IN EYES: Rinse 
cautiously with water for 
several minutes. Remove 
contact lenses, if present 
and easy to do. Continue 
rinsing. Get medical 
advice / attention

DIRECTIONS
Directions: 
Remove dirt and grease 
from the surface. Spray 
NO-SIL onto surface and 
finish with a clean dry 
cloth.


